
SEPTEMBER 2022  

NOTICE OF MEETING POSTPONEMENT 

 

WYBERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Please note that the ordinary Parish Council meeting of Wyberton 

Parish Council, which was due to be held on Tuesday 13th September 

2022, has been postponed following the death of H.M. Queen 

Elizabeth II and the declaration of a period of mourning. 

 

We will give further information when the meeting will be held,      

(and the agenda) when we are able to and will display that on the 

Wyberton Parish council website. 

 

Dated: 9th September 2022 

 

Contact: Clerk & RFO: Mrs Val Austin 

Email: wybertonparishcouncil@clerk.com 


